
WATAB TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Open, Review, and Award Quotes for Road Work  

on 105th Street NW  

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 – 7:00 pm 
 

Chairperson Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Board supervisors present in the Town Hall: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Bill Little.  Also attending in the 

Town Hall was Clerk, Kathy Sauer, Kevin Kruger, Jerry Kostreba, Spencer Albertine 

 

Chairperson Johnson opened and read the following bids as submitted: 

 

Knife River 

Bid Bond 5% 

Responsible Contractor Certification 

Addendum 1, 2, 3 

$223,923.28 

 

Astech Corp. 

Bid Bond 5% 

Responsible Contractor Certification 

No addendums 

$251,325.87 

 

Minnesota Paving and Materials 

Bid Bond 5% 

Responsible Contractor Certification 

Addendum 1, 2, 3 

$262,807.47 

 

Engineer’s estimate: $243,178.68 

 

Supervisor Little moved to preliminarily accept low bid from Knife River in the amount of $223,93.28, 

contingent upon engineer’s review and approval; Supervisor Wollak seconded; motion passed. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Supervisor Wollak moved to adjourn; Supervisor Little seconded; motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 

7:18 pm 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 



 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


